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The Government Operations and Fiscal Policy (GOFP) Committee convened on February 28, 2019 to 

consider the appointment of Euniesha Davis to become the Director of Community Relations for Prince 

George’s County. 
 

Prior to serving as acting director of the Prince George’s County Office of Community Relations, Ms. 

Davis was the director of special programs and initiatives with the Links Incorporated, an international 

non-profit.  In this role she developed and managed projects and grant funding requests. Ms. Davis also 

served as the liaison from the National Office to the organizations 283 chapters. 

 

Ms. Davis holds a Bachelor of Arts degree from the University of Pennsylvania and a Master of Arts 

Degree from the University of Baltimore. She is currently working on a master’s in non-profit 

Management.  

 

During the Committee meeting Ms. Davis shared her vision for the Office of Community Relations and 

shared her commitment to providing impactful community solutions. 

 

After a very thoughtful and informative exchange, the GOFP Committee voted the appointment of 

Euniesha Davis out favorably, 5-0. 

  
 


